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September 18, 2020 
 
 
Lake County Children’s Advocacy Center 
Carrie Flanigan, Director 
123 North O’Plaine Road 
Gurnee, IL 60031 
 
 
Dear Carrie: 
 
Lake County Children’s Advocacy Center is eligible to apply for $30,000 from the FY20 
Coronavirus Emergency Supplemental Fund (CESF). The grant period is September 1, 
2020 through August 31, 2021. Fund are retroactive to September 1st, 2020.  
 
The application for this grant will be through AmpliFund. The application materials for 
CESF are: 
 

• Budget (attached) 

• Program risk assessment (attached) 

• CRCQ (Same as you sent for VOCA Grant) 

• Boiler/Contract (attached)  

• Debarment Certificate (attached) 

• EEOP/Civil Right certificate (attached) 

• Screenshot of Grant Accountability and Transparency Act Homepage, showing a 
status of “good.” 

 
You do NOT need to send these items to me. We are sharing them with you now so that 
you are able to work on them now and be ready once we send out the application link 
via AmpliFund.  
 
The only action need now is to notify us by email (michael@cacionline.org) whether you 
would like to accept or decline these funds by September 25th, 2020. 
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If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (217) 622-6933. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kim Mangiaracino 
Executive Director 

Children’s Advocacy Centers of Illinois 

Michael Morgan 
VOCA Program Grant Monitor  

Children’s Advocacy Centers of Illinois 

Kathy Murphy  
VOCA Fiscal Grant Monitor  

Children’s Advocacy Centers of Illinois 

 
 


